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CHURCH OF ST. TREA 

FR. JOHN FOX - Tel (028) 79 468 277 / 07849636480  

PARISH BULLETIN: Text: 07872385538       

DEACON KEVIN DUFFY: 07960974645  

EMAIL: newbridgechurch@googlemail.com 

WEBSITE: www.sttreas.info  

FACEBOOK PAGE: St Treas – Parish of Newbridge & Ballymaguigan 

Deadline for Notices: 9am each Thursday No adverts published    C630  

SVP M’felt Helpline 028 79300819  

ALTAR SOCIETY:  June:  Mary Cassidy 

READERS:  

Evenings    June:  Paula Coleman 

Mornings:          June:  Sinead Lee 

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION:  

Evening:  June: Helen Doyle 

Mornings:          June: Angela Walls 

COUNTERS.     Team B 
REMEMBER OUR DEAD: Please pray for the repose of the souls of the recently 

deceased Brendan McErlain, Seamus Thornton and the deceased priests and benefactors of 

this Parish and for those whose Months Mind Masses or Anniversaries occur at this time. 
SAT:    5  June:   Alice Fitzpatrick, Mary Josephine Doyle, Mary & John McKee 

SUN:    6  June:   John McVey, James Bateson, Mary Boylan, Marie Horley 

MON:  7  June:   Fr John McGlone 

TUES: 8  June:   Henry Murphy, Patrick McGlone 
WED:  9  June:   Christopher Coary, James McNeill 

THU:  10 June:   George Kinghan, Mary McKee, Edward Donnelly 

FRI:    11 June:   Eamon Coleman, Ciaran McErlain, Gerry Doyle 
SAT:   12 June:   Michael Young, Michael Muldoon, Hugh Kerr, William John Brady, 

                            Ned O’Neill, Frank Hinfey, Pauline Boylan, Jean Mary O’Boyle 
Eternal rest grant to them, O Lord, and may the perpetual light shine upon them. May their 

souls and the souls of all the faithful departed through the mercy of God rest in peace. Amen. 

 

THE WORLD DAY OF PRAYER: for the Sanctification of Priests takes place 

annually on the Feast of the Sacred Heart, which this year falls on 11 June.  On that 

morning  Archbishop Eamon Martin will take part in the Worldpriest Global Rosary 

Relay by reciting the Glorious Mysteries at 8.30 am over the webcam in St Patrick’s 

Cathedral, Armagh, after the 8.00 am Mass.  Pope Francis has given his Apostolic 

Blessing to this global event and has sent a message of appreciation to priests and 

commends them and all those praying for priests that day to the loving intercession 

of Our Lady of the Rosary. 

 

THE MOST HOLY BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST  

(Corpus Christi) 

SUNDAY 6 JUNE 2021 

 
POPE’S INTENTIONS FOR THE MONTH JUNE: The Beauty of Marriage. Let us 

pray for young people who are preparing for marriage with the support of a Christian 
community: may they grow in love, with generosity, faithfulness and patience. 

VOCATION MESSAGE: That all Catholics will adore the great gift of the Holy 

Eucharist given to them by Jesus Christ through the hands of His priests and that 

those chosen as priests will inspire many more to follow Him… 
WEEKEND MASSES: (limited numbers as above) Saturday 7pm & Sunday 10am   

WEEKDAY MASSES: 10am (except Monday & Friday 7pm) 

CONFESSIONS:           Saturday 10.30am & 5pm  

Feast of the Sacred Heart Friday 11 June Mass 7pm 

The Immaculate Heart of the Blessed Virgin Mary Saturday 12 June 
ROSARY: 7pm. Or at a time of your choice. All are invited to pray for protection from 
Covid 19.  

CHURCH open for Private Prayer 10.30am – 7.30pm daily. 

 

WE WELCOME TO THE PARISH FAMILY: Caoimhín Anthony McCann,  

Eamon Michael Donnelly, Muireann Dolores O’Neill 

 

MASS next weekend 12/13 June we invite those parishioners in Ballymaguigan 

who live beyond St Trea’s school to attend the vigil Mass, and those who live on 

Creagh Road and beyond to border of Bellaghy (excluding Bannside & Hillhead 

Road) to attend the Sunday morning Mass. 
The obligation to attend Mass on Sundays and Holydays remains suspended. Because of the 

pandemic numbers will be restricted to the capacity of the church. We intend to live-stream 

the main ceremonies. It is important to work along with the stewards. 
Volunteers to steward and clean should be provided by the area attending. We are grateful 

for those who have already volunteered but uptake has not been sufficient. Public Mass is 

not permitted in their absence. Young people and those not shielding are invited to help our 

parish in this time of need. 
Appeal for more stewards with number at the weekend Masses increasing we are seeking 

volunteers to help people to find a seat. 

 
CEMETERY SUNDAY:  Due to health considerations will not be celebrated in June. 

ENVELOPES: are ready for collection in the Parish Centre. Each box has a Gift Aid 

form this year. We are requesting everyone who pays tax to sign and return.  For our 
records it would help that those who are already on Gift Aid would sign the form as well. In 

Gift Aid the tax on your donation comes to the parish and has been a great help. 

FRAUD ADVICE: People are advised to be vigilant about scams.   


